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I am an Oregon voter and I strongly support HB 3075-1.    

 

I worked to get Measure 114 on the ballot  and voted for it- just as did the majority of 

voters in our state. As Attorney General Rayfield says :  “Oregonians voted for this, 

and it’s time we move ahead with common sense safety measures.”  The Oregon 

Court of Appeals ruled that the measure does not violate the constitution and the 

measure was written to not to threaten but to best protect the rights of responsible 

gun owners.   

 

We must be accountable to uphold the public’s decision to save lives with the 

measures in Measure 114.  To yield to the outspoken but minority gun lobby at this 

point is simply not consistent with the will of the people. House  bill 3075-1 provides 

important definition and common sense methods for implementation and it is time to 

take this action. 

 

Thanks for your attention, please pass this bill out of committee as soon as possible. 

 


